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U21 Football
The U21 footballers open their championship campaign against Urhan on Sunday.  The game will be played at 3pm in Kealkill.  The game was postponed last Saturday due to adverse weather conditions.  Best of luck to all involved.

Scor na bPaisti
Congratulations to Katie O’Donovan, Aoibhi Collins and Ellie Collins who took part in recitation, solo music and the instrumental group in the Scor na bPaisti final in Ballydehob on Sunday.

Junior Camogie
Best of luck to the Kilbree girls and all involved with the Sacred Heart Secondary School camogie team.  They play in the Junior All-Ireland Camogie Final on Saturday next.  Final details of this fixture will be available on club social media. This team recently St Brigid’s Enniscorthy in Enniscorthy.  In horrendous weather conditions the girls gave an incredible team performance.  In driving wind and rain, they dug deep to defeat a very strong Wexford side by a mere two points (1-5 to 0-6).  They now play Midleton in the All-Ireland final, they previously defeated Midleton in the Munster Final this year.  The girls and management have been awarded the Carbery GAA monthly award for January, in recognition of their efforts.
Six Kilbree girls are on the panel – Mary Murphy, Kate O’Donovan, Caoimhe Murphy, Heather Brimble, Rachel Deasy and Niamh McCarthy.  Best of luck girls in the final!

Confirmation
Congratulations to all the boys and girls in 5th and 6th class in Kilmeen NS who made their Confirmation in Rossmore on Monday 4/3/19.


Carbery mid-term coaching camps
Club members from U11 to U13 took part in very successful coaching camps in Clonakilty last week.  The U12 and U13 groups received expert football coaching while the U11’s concentrated on hurling.
Conor O’Sullivan (U14) played with the Cork West U14 football team in Pairc Ui Chaoimh.

Lotto
There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 3, 16 and 29.  The lucky dip winners were Tom Kennefick, the Dooley family and Liam O’Brien.  Next week’s lotto jackpot will be €1,500.

Membership and lotto renewal
All club members are reminded that registration and lotto renewal needs to be completed.  

